
Red Class Newsletter 23rd November 
 
Dear Red Class Parents and Guardians, 
 
It is hard to believe that today is the last day of term! The time has flown as we have been busy working hard and having the 
most wonderful time. All of the children have made plenty of progress so far and we couldn’t be more proud of them.  
 
This week we have continued with the story of The Smartest Giant in Town and the children had great fun retelling it through 
drama and story mapping. On Wednesday we challenged the children with a problem solving task where they had to work in 
groups to build a bridge for the dog from the story. We were impressed with their creativity and team working skills.  
 
In Maths, we have been consolidating the children’s knowledge of numbers to 10; counting with one to one correspondence, 
comparing numbers, estimating and finding matching numerals.  
 
In phonics, so far we have learnt these sounds ‘m’,’a’,’s’,’d’,t’,’I’,’n’,’p’,’g’,’o,’c’,k.’ and the children have been practising reading 
and writing CVC words.  
 
We hope you have a restful half term. Please remember to read to your child and to discuss the book, using why and how 
questions. This will help not only with their speech and understanding but also with their writing.  

 
We are looking forward to seeing you in a week’s time.  
 

 
Have a good weekend, 
 
Mrs Brotherton, Miss May and Mrs Webb  
 
 


